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27/12/2020  12:25:372020/5156/P OBJ Jonathan Byatt While the Works appear minor in in nature a concern has been lodged by the Southend Close residents' 

Association. South end Close backs on to the properties involved in this application. There has been a history 

of the private roads and area of Southend Close being used as a storage dump and building site by residents 

of Constantine Road wishing to have a cheap and rapid entry to their own properties. List causes obstacles for 

residents  some of whom are disabled or with children.  The increase in traffic from construction working and 

workers is also a hazard to residents. An objection is therefore placed on any and all use of South end close 

roads and private access as a method for construction of this alteration. If the the residents proposing this 

change wish to discuss this with the South end Close residents' Association we can consider time I'm in 

packed and compensation which would be be involved. While we have no issue with the privacy concerns of 

the proposal South End close residence do have to suffer the noise of parties going late into the night from 

residents of Constantine Road using there are roof access as a makeshift party venue. Please consider these 

concerns when reviewing this application.
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